
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Joe Lusson <joelusson@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, May 24, 2013 at 3:52 PM 

Subject: TLNA approval for 939 E. Dayton St. project 

To: Tommy Stanek <tommy@ateamunlimited.com>, Tommy Stanek 

<aaron@ateamunlimited.com>, Maria Stefan <maria_b_stefan@yahoo.com> 

Maria, Aaron and Tommy, 

  

Please accept this message as confirmation that the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood 

Association Council approved your plans to put a small apartment over a new garage at 

the back of your lot at 939 E. Dayton St. We did this at our May 9 monthly council 

meeting. 

  

We appreciate your willingness to work with us, informing both us and the immediate 

neighbors of your plans. We also appreciate your willingness to reduce the size of the 

structure to reduce the shadow effect on the neighbors' backyard garden. 

  

We wish you well with your project. Please let me know if the TLNA council can be of 

additional help. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Joe Lusson, president 

Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 

mailto:joelusson@gmail.com
mailto:tommy@ateamunlimited.com
mailto:aaron@ateamunlimited.com
mailto:maria_b_stefan@yahoo.com

